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05 February 2020 

To whom it may concern: 

This letter is to notify you of a part number changes that Essentra Components has made. This is 
only a part number change; there has been absolutely no change to the product itself.  You are being 
notified because you have purchased one or more of these parts in the past 2 years.  The following 
are a list of the part numbers that may affect your company.   

Old Part #      New Part # 
 
NSP-6-8-01           010632PW050 
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 
Best Regards, 

 
 
 

Greg P. Mifsud 
Director of Product Management 
 
 
 

 

 

 


